
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD 
Thursday, February 27, 2014 1:26 PM 
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
FW: Case 15060/Owl Oil and Gas 

Thought you might want to know; also Case 15102-WPX is to be moved to off-docket hearing with date TBD by all 
parties. PRG 

Phillip R. Goetze, P.G. 
Engineering and Geological Services Bureau, Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505 
0:505.476.3466 F: 505.476.3462 
phillip.goetze(5)state.nm:us 

From: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 12:10 PM 
To: Ernest Padilla; jamesbruc@aol.com 
Cc: mfeldewert@hollandhart.com: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; McMillan, Michael, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Case 15060/Owl Oil and Gas 

This case will be tentatively continued to April 3, 2014, to allow scheduling for off-docket hearing if need be. Thank you. 

Richard 

From: Ernest Padilla [mailto:epadillaplf@qwestoffice.netl 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 10:51 AM 
To: iamesbruc@aol.com; Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 
Cc: mfeldewert@hollandhart.com 
Subject: RE: Case 15060/Owl Oil and Gas 

Jim, I concur. 

This case is on next week's docket, and I would have a conflict on March 6 with a land case that I have jn Taos. 

Ernest L. Padilla 
PADILLA LAW FIRM, P.A. 
P.O. Box 2523 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2523 
T: 505-988-7577 
F: 505-988-7592 
E: epadillaplf@qwestoffice.net: (office) padillalaw@qwestoffice.net 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: THIS MESSAGE (INCLUDING ATTACHMENTS, IF ANY) IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE 
USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS 
PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. If you are not the 
intended recipient, any review, use, disclosure, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you believe this e-mail has 

l 



been sent to you in error, please (i) do not open any attachments, (ii) contact the sender immediately by replying to this e-
mail to inform the sender that you have received this e-mail in error, and (iii) delete this e-mail and all attachments. 
From: iamesbruc@aol.com [mailto:iamesbruc@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2014 2:07 PM 
To: richard.ezeanvim@state.nm.us 
Cc: epadillaplf@qwestoftlce.net: mfeldewert@hollandhart.com 
Subject: Case 15060/Owl Oil and Gas : 

Richard: I have just received a new C-108 for the subject SWD well. In order to comply with Division filing and notice 
requiremenmts, the earliest that this matter can be heard is April 3rd. I will.file an amended application for that date. But, 
you mentioned setting this matter for a special hearing date. Therefore, although I will file for an April 3rd date, it may be 
better to set a special hearing after April 3rd. I. spoke with Mike, and he has no objection to this request. I ask Ernie if he 
also concurs. 

Jim 
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